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The second meeting of the Informal Group on Accessions in 2012 took place today, 21 February 2012.  
At today's meeting, the Secretariat consulted with Members on the Evolving Calendar of Accessions Meetings for 
20122.  Twenty-one delegations attended the meeting, including the Ambassadors of Panama and Saudi Arabia.  
It was positively noted that that these IGA meetings are becoming more interactive.   
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